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September 6, 2012

Via Electronic Mail and U.S. Mail

Robert Stein

Chairman

Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re:  Docket No. 382 — Celico Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless Application
For A Certificate Of Environmental Compatibility And Public Need For
The Construction, Maintenance And Operation Of A Wireless
Telecommunications Facility Off Lane Street, Shelton, Connecticut

Dear Chairman Stein and Members of the Council:

On December 3, 2009, the Connecticut Siting Council (“Council”) approved
an application by Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless (“Céllco”) to construct a
wireless telecommunications facility on property owned by Brownson Country Club,
off Lane Street in Shelton, Connecticut. The current deadline for construction and
activation of the facility is December 7, 2012. As stated in my June 13, 2012 letter to
Linda Roberts, construction of this facility commenced on or about June 27, 2012.
My client expects to complete construction of the facility by the end of this calendar
year but does not expect to activate the cell site until the first quarter of 2013. Cellco,
therefore, requests that the Council grant a six (6) month extension to the Docket No.
382 approval to complete work and activate the approved facility until June 7, 2013.

We respectfully request that this matter be placed on the Council’s next
available meeting agenda for consideration. If you have any questions regarding this
request please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kenneth C. Baldwin

KCB/kmd

Copy to:
Mark A. Lauretti, Mayor
Sandy M. Carter
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